
 
SUBJECT:  HB 4075 
 

Dear Senators and Representatives, 
 
I am in support of HB4075.   

1.  The 1700 acres in question is in an area with high traffic.  12,000 vehicles 
a day drive on Jackson School Road.  This makes for moving farm 
equipment very hazardous. 

2. For the past 20 plus years cover crops and grass seed has been planted on 
the farm land.  Very little of this acreage has been used for produce to 
feed people. 

3. This area would be good for schools, housing and parks. 
     

 Vote Yes on HB 4075 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Wren 
38509 NW Harrison Rd 
Banks, OR 97106 
 


